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Q1. What experience have you had with Commonwealth disaster funding support? 

ACCI's full submission can be found here: 

https://www.australianchamber.com.au/publications/independent-review-of-commonwealth-disaster-

funding/.  

Should you require any additional information or clarification of any points contained within, please 

contact Jennifer Low, Director Health, Safety, Resilience and Digital Policy at jennifer.low@acci.com.au 

or Tanya Roy, Policy Adviser Health, Safety, Resilience and Digital Policy at tanya.roy@acci.com.au.  

Thank you. 

Q2. How could Commonwealth funding support communities to reduce their disaster risk? 

No response provided. 

Q3. Please describe your understanding of Commonwealth disaster funding processes.  

No response provided. 

Q4. Are the funding roles of the Commonwealth, states and territories, and local government, during 

disaster events clear? 

No response provided. 

Q5. Is there any further information you would like to provide? 

No response provided

 


